


Department faculty members have established myriad links with external
communities. These include collaborations with local-area primary and secondary
schools, class and research activities associated with community organizations, and
professional service by Zoology faculty members who serve a variety of volunteer
roles with community organizations.

As recommended via the last program review, there has been consistent effort over
the last five years to: shift course offerings strategically to meet student demand,
maintain a diversity of upper-division offerings, support faculty interest in upper-
division courses, support faculty interest in interdisciplinary efforts, support faculty
interest in undergraduate research, and work with the Dean in support of long-term,
strategic planning.

Overall, the Department remains highly successful and there is a spirit of
accomplishment and competence among faculty members and students. There is
also a strong desire to continue this success and, where possible, elevate it.
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